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BUDGET REVIEW 
FEBRUARY 3, 1998 

The meeting was called to order by Commissioner Whitfield. Clerk 
Wise, Shannon Segers Account i ng Supervisor and Gail O'Bryan 
Administrative Assistant presented a review of all Revenues and 
Expenditures as of December 31, 1997. 

Commissioner Bowden stated he would like for each Volunteer Fire 
Department to receive the full amount of funds allocated for Fi scal Year 
97-98. 

Commissioner Whitfield stated that he would like for the Road 
Department to Fill all gas and diesel tanks while prices are low. 
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